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No. 9.           31st January 2025 

Website: www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 

Facebook: Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School, Barnstaple 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

What a busy and productive half-term we are having. 
All the children have been working really hard and 
making excellent progress in their learning.  From 
celebrating Chinese New Year in the Robin class to 
dealing with complex fractions in Y6 there is a lot 
going on in school! 
 
Y4 are working really hard with their times tables and 
it is great to see their enthusiasm with Times tables 
Rockstars in class.  Thank you for supporting your 
children with extra practice at home - it is certainly 
having an impact! 
 
Over the last few weeks we have had the pleasure of 
talking to groups of children about their learning at 
school.  It is clear they are enjoying their lessons and 
have learnt new and interesting facts.  It was also 
lovely to hear about how happy and safe they feel in 
school and how our golden rules of Be Ready, Be Safe 
and Be Respectful help with this. 
 
We are aware that, at times, there are small pockets 
of behaviour that don't always reflect our high 
expectations.  We are a school that is committed to 
its relational practice, where we seek to support 
children dealing with these incidents, making sure 
their voice is heard and that a restorative 
conversation and or action is carried out.  If you do 
have any concerns then in the first instance we would 
ask you to share these with your child’s class teacher 
so we can put in support as quickly as possible.   
 
It has been great to see our Chaplaincy Team leading 
the whole school through an Act of Worship this 
week, their efforts and behaviour is a credit to the 
school.  

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

Spring Term Dates 
  
Wed 5th Feb Kingfisher Class Swimming 

Wed 12th Feb Kingfisher Class Last Swimming 
Fri 14th Feb PTFA Cake Sale/Non Uniform Day 
Fri 14th Feb Y3 Class Act of Worship 2.15pm—Y3 
   parents and carers welcome   
   to attend 
Mon 17th Feb Half Term Break 
Mon 24th Feb Non Pupil Day—School closed 
Tue 25th Feb Pupils Return to School 
Wed 5th Mar Ash Wednesday Service 
Fri 7th Mar  Crazy Hair Day raising funds  
   for North Devon Hospice 
Fri 14th Mar Whole School Book Swop  
Fri 28th Mar Big Walk - CAFOD whole school 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week, where 
classes will spend some time exploring the topic and 
raising awareness of mental health.  
We also have the school netball team taking part in a 
netball tournament on Wednesday and wish them 
the best of luck.  
 
We encourage you to take a look at our school 
website, https://www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk/web/ 
which has recently been updated to reflect the 
children’s learning. If you have any questions about 
your child’s curriculum please dojo your child’s class 
teacher for more information. 
      
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Take care,  
 
Rob Meech, Executive Headteacher and Lorna 
Wilby, Head of School 



PTFA News 
Friday 14th February is Cake Sale/
Non uniform Day organised by 
the PTFA. Preferred Colours are 
Pink White or Red as its Valentines Day. However, if 
your child does not have any clothing items of these 
colours then anything bright will suffice. 
There will be no charge for non uniform, just £1.00 
for the cake sale. 
 
 
 
 
 
The PTFA , have asked for your help again by asking 
for donations of cakes, whether shop bought or 
homemade. They would like to thank you in 
advance for your kind donations and continued 
support. 
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Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to the following children 

who have recently received 

Headteacher’s awards:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Heron 
Phoebe-Mae 
 
Owl 
Oliver x2 
Jonathan 
Cruze 
Grace 
PJ 
Ava W 

Owl 
Frankie 
Reva 
Harleigh 
Maya  
Anya 
 
 

 

Eagle 
Caitlyn 
Tommy 
Eilidh 
 
Kingfisher 
Willow 
Dylan 
Juaan 

Whole School Attendance 

Heron  Class had the highest 

attendance this week with 

96.1%, closely followed by 

Puffin Class at 95.7%. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

Heart of Gold Awards 
Well done to all the children who 
have achieved our Heart of Gold 
Award for displaying our school 
rules: 
 

 

 

 

We are so proud of you. 

Abel J 
Sophia 
Kadie 
Olivia T 
Obie 
Juaan 
Charlie B 

Nellie 
Piper 
Edith 
Aika 
Amesa 
Maya 
Jaxson 

Here in our school, 
let us be patient and loving at all times. 

Let our rooms be full of happiness 
and respect for each other. 

Let love be in our hearts 
with kindness and compassion for all. 

Let us remember 
In learning together, 

we grow together and succeed together. 
Amen 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

We have had a great week celebrating Chinese new year; 2025 is the year of the snake!  
  Barn-a-b's gate- The blue gate by the car park is being left open. The magnets don't always 
catch, so it needs to be firmly closed for the magnets to connect. Thank you for your support. 
  There will be a non pupil day on Monday 24th February. We will be back on the 25th 

February.  
 
Cathy, Jane, Liia, Lisa and Tracey  

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

The next newsletter will go home on:  Friday  14th February 2025 

This week's Monday assembly was created and run by our Chaplains.  They did an amazing job and helped 
the whole school reflect on Peace.  They asked questions to help us reflect.  Shared and bible reading, and 
shared prayers with us and the mission to share peace with their school community.  They did an amazing 
job and we are very proud of them.  Thank you for helping us share God’s love.  
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